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April News and Notes
Click here to access the new April News and Notes!

Driver's Education

The next driver's education classes held at Xavier are scheduled to begin
on April 8. Information is available on the Xavier website. Register soon to
hold your spot!

Host Families Needed
Click here to view how you could be a host family for an international
student.

ACT Prep

Attention Class of 2025 Parents and Students: ACT Test Prep will be
offering a class at Xavier to prepare students for the upcoming ACT test
on April 13th. The prep class is scheduled for April 8-11th from 4pm-7:15
pm. A practice exam, teacher-led instructional sessions, and materials will
be provided to participating students. If you are interested in signing up for
the prep class, please visit: www.act-testprep.com

This is a great opportunity for students who took the February exam to
improve upon their scores. Any questions should be directed to Mrs. Jones.

cri
$crip Office will be closed March 29th - April 5th for Easter/Spring Break.

Fostering Mental Health with Dr. Kenneth Casimir
Wednesday, April 24th, 6:00 pm at Xavier Middle School Auditorium

In the Xavier Catholic School System, we are committed to educating the “whole
person”- this includes students’ spiritual, academic, physical and
social/emotional growth. As we strive to educate our students and foster a better



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xTL07Onm02-AjFZg4mX1XmqgN5FklobV/view?usp=sharing
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http://www.act-testprep.com/

understanding of mental health, we would like to extend an invitation to parents
and guardians to a special event.

Dr. Kenneth Casimir is a child/adolescent Psychiatrist at Winnebago Mental
Health Institute and Winnebago County Human Services Clinic. Not only does
he have a dedication to the mental health profession, but he is also invested in
the Xavier Catholic community. His wife is a school counselor at Xavier Middle
School, and his two children have gone through this system. He would love to
share his experience within the field and provide an opportunity for parents to
foster mental health and participate in an open conversation.

Whether you feel well informed about mental health or this is your first step in this
journey, all are welcome to learn more about mental health and how we can help
navigate this topic. Please join us at Xavier Middle School on Wednesday, April
24th, at 6:00 pm in the auditorium.

Christmas Stars Scholarship
Click here to view how you can apply for the scholarship.
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